
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/24/2014 9:24:30 AM 
To: Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cochran, Brenda (brenda.cochran@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: can you give me a call if convenient? 

Oh my gosh, this is so crazy. 

Let me find someone and get right back to you. 

Thanks 

Laura 

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 9:22 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Cochran, Brenda 
Subject: can you give me a call if convenient? 

Laura-1 have a question related to energy usage for small mini-fridges. We are trying 
to make the purchase of some large fridges for our new break rooms to replace all the 
small personal fridges that folks throughout the building have. I'd like to make a cost 
savings argument to State Controller's Office, so I'm looking for usage stats for the old 
stock. Could you hook me up with the right person to help with this research? I'm 
copying Brenda Cochran, my Chief of Management Services who will be working on 
our analysis. Apparently state rules do not permit the state to pay for a refrigerator, 
employees should instead pay for them on their own. Ridiculous. So we are working 
on trying to get an exception! 

Thanks. 

Michelle Cooke 

Deputy Executive Director for Budget and Administration 
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